
Dear Helen Haller Families, 
 
January 2024 is already upon us and it has been wonderful 
having everyone back! January is a great time to set goals 
with your students. Our school goals at Helen Haller revolve 
around improving learning in both reading and math for 
students. One goal that impacts that improvement is 
attending school. So, if your student needs a goal for 2024, 
may I suggest the goal of excellent attendance. That means 
they attend everyday and all day. It’s a lofty goal and it helps 
students achieve their academic goals and us achieve our 
school goals because they are here learning everyday! We 
will be honoring student’s attendance achievement with an 
assembly and a book token for our book vending machine. If 
your student is trending toward excellent attendance 
already, AWESOME and thank you! If you want to improve 
your student’s attendance, AWESOME and please set a goal 
with your student and post it where they can see it. We appreciate your partnership with us in 
reaching goals for kids! 
  
Math - We will look forward to seeing parents at our Math Curriculum Night on Wednesday, January 
24th from 5:30 – 6:30 p.m. in our HHE gym. Please enter through the office and head to the gym. To 
hear all about math! 
  
In the next couple of months we will have a math games night that includes dinner. Keep your eyes 
peeled for the date, time, and a delicious dinner option. 
  
I hope you are able to enjoy the snow with your kiddo(s)! 
 
Sincerely, 
  
Rebecca Stanton – Principal 
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From the Principal 

Math Curriculum Night 24 

NO SCHOOL 
Presidents’ Day 19 

NO SCHOOL 
Martin Luther King Jr. 
Day 

15 

Irrigation Festival 
Essays & Button 
designs due 

18 

NO SCHOOL 
Semester Break 02 

February 



From the Library 

Wow! Our Free Book Shelf in the library has been a huge hit 
with our Haller students! They have been snatching up all of 
the donated books and the smiles and joy have been big! 
Thank you to those of you who have donated your books. We 
are still accepting donations of gently used, elementary age 
appropriate books, so please consider dropping off any books 
your child may have outgrown. Donations are accepted at our 
front office. Happy reading! ~Mrs. K 
 
Questions regarding the Helen Haller Library? You can contact 
our teacher-librarian, Sheri Kruckeberg, at 360.582.3280 or 
skruckeberg@sequimschools.org. 

Specialist Classes of the Week (Top Scores & Trophy) 

2nd grade: Saul 

3rd grade:  Nash —perfect score! 

4th grade: Caron, Klinger AND Tuttle—tied with perfect scores! 

5th grade: Castell—perfect score! 

High-Performing Awards Green Certificate  

(scores of 3 & 4 all week!) 

2nd grade: Minard, Mooney 

3rd grade:  Burr, Lewis, Little, Miller, Riggs 

4th grade: Beaver, Oberly, Stewart 

5th grade: Danielson, Forrest, Holt, Maynock, Reno 

12/18/23-12/22/23 
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Sequim School District does not discriminate in any programs or activities on the basis of sex, race, creed, religion, color, national origin, age, veteran or military status, sexual 
orientation, gender expression or identity, disability, or the use of a trained dog guide or service animal and provides equal access to the Boy Scouts and other designated youth 
groups. The following employees have been designated to handle questions and complaints of alleged discrimination: Title IX and Civil Rights Compliance Coordinator: Victoria 
Balint, vbalint@sequimschools.org 503 N Sequim Ave., Sequim, WA 98382, 360-582-3260, and for Section 504/ADA Coordinator, Cheryl Pillon, 503 N. Sequim Ave., Sequim, WA 
98382, 360-582-3405, cpillon@sequimschools.org  


